
The Hendricks County Election Board is requesting proposals for 
consideration to be selected as the legal counsel for the board and election 
office.  

This would entail being available to provide advice concerning policies and 
actions taken by the Board and/or Election Office. Included as part of those 
duties would be attending Election Board meetings as 
requested.  Requirements would include knowledge of the Indiana Election 
codes, federal election laws and the Indiana election process.  Proposals will 
need to include fees charged for those services.  

Please direct proposals to the Hendricks County Election Board NO later than 
March 1,2025.  Proposals may be submitted by email at 
elections@co.hendricks.in.us, mailed to 355 S Washington Street Ste 120 
Danville In 46122 or hand delivered to the Voter Registration Office.      
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